
 

 

 
 

   
    

 

 
 

From: Chloe Senior 
To: Jana Nethercott; "clerk@elgin.ca" 
Cc: Jerry Acchione; Marcus Ryan 
Subject: Heartfelt Sympathies from Oxford County 
Date: March 15, 2023 2:01:03 PM 

Sent on behalf of Jerry Acchione, Deputy Warden Oxford County / Mayor, City of 
Woodstock: 

On behalf of Oxford County Council, please accept our heartfelt sympathies for 
the loss of Mayor and Deputy Warden Duncan McPhail. The Mayor was clearly 
admired by the community he served so well. His long-standing service 
throughout his various roles is admirable and appreciated, and made a 
difference to neighbours like us. Our thoughts are with the West Elgin and 
Elgin County Councils, staff, and residents. 

Jerry Acchione, Deputy Warden Oxford County / Mayor, City of Woodstock 

Chloé Senior | Clerk 
(She/Her/Hers) 
519.539.9800, ext. 3001 | 1.800.755.0394
www.oxfordcounty.ca
This e-mail communication is CONFIDENTIAL AND LEGALLY PRIVILEGED.  If you are not the intended recipient, use or disclosure of the contents or 
attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the author by return e-mail and delete this message 
and any copy of it immediately.  Thank you. 

þ Think about our environment. Print only if necessary 
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